Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Cordillera Administrative Region
DIVISION OF BAGUIO CITY
#82 Corner Military Cut-off, Baguio City

1st Indorsement
November 11, 2014

Respectfully referred to all school heads of public and private elementary and
secondary schools the herein letter request of Ms. Mary Ann Grace G. Bolla, Arnis
Coach of Remnant International College, which is self-explanatory. All school heads
are encouraged to send participants to this Silahis ng Pasko Arnis Tournament on
December 6-7, 2014 at Remnant International College, Parisas, Camp 7, Baguio City.

Kindly see attached document for more details.

FRANCIS CESAR JRINGAS, C.E.S.0. VI I/

Schools Division Superintendent



REMNANT INTERNATIONAL COLLEGE
Parisas, Camp 7, Baguio City

NOY 0 6 2014\&
November 6, 2014 : |

FRANCIS CESAR B. BRINGAS, Ed. D., CESO VI
OIC — Schools Division Superintendent
Dep Ed Baguio Division

Baguio City
Dear Mr. Bringas,
Warmest greetingsl|

Remnant International College will be conducting a “Silahis ng Pasko” Arnis Tournament
forinterested students and athletes from secondary and elementary schools of Baguio in
preparation for the Palarong Lungsod on December 12-13 and for the exposure of other
athletes. The said tournament will be on December 6-7, 2014 at Remnant International
College,Parisas, Camp 7,Baguio City. A registration fee shall be collected a One Hundred Fifty
Pesos (Php 150.00) for Anyo and Two Hundred Pesos (Php 200.00) for Labanan from each
participant to defray for the maintenance of the gears and padded sticks, certificates,
honorarium and accommodation of the speaker and other incidental expenses for the
tournament. The tournament also aims to develop and enhance camaraderie among students,
athletes, coaches, schools and officiating officials.

In view of the above, the undersigned is requesting your good office to disseminate for the
conduct of this two (2) day Tournament in your respected agency.

Attached herewith is;the arnis tournament project proposal and schedule of activities.
Your favorable consideration regarding this request is highly appreciated.

Thank you very much.

Respectfully yours,

Ms. Mary G. Bolla
Arnis Coach, Remnant International College
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